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Elif Palabiyik <elifpalabiyik@gmail.com>
Friday, January 22, 2010 7:53 AM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear David Stawick,

I am against the regulation (RIN 3038-AC61) that proposes the leverage
in retail forex customer accounts would be subject to a 10-to-1
limitation.
All traders should have the right to choose the amount of leverage
that is appropriate for his/her risk appetite.

Regards,

Elif Palabiyik


